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I strongly oppose this legislation.  The people of Oregon know full well you are out to 

shut down our forests in the name of reduction of carbon footprint yet you decidedly 

choose not to educate yourselves. We told you we didn't want Cap n Trade. Young 

growing  trees ingest more carbon and do more to clean the air than older trees. 

Forest management is imperative to a healthy lasting forest and to ensure we protect 

them from fires. It is also imperative for good streams, ensuring fish habitats are 

managed well.  

 

You want to stack a majority of Liberal beurocrats on a board ensuring you kill jobs, 

kill businesses, kill proper forest management etc all in the name of carbon reduction 

while taking money from unions, back door deals from political interests and the like. 

Your pockets are not more important than our state.  

 

Stop this bill and any other back door Cap and Trade bill that you all try to sneak 

through.  Oregonians have had enough!!  


